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FOREST HOME TOWNSHIP 
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION MINUTES 

July 21, 2021 
5:15 PM 

 
Members present: Paul Trumble, Sheryl Guy, Dean Crandall, Rebecca Rankin and Lucy Basch. 
Absent:   None.  
 
 The Chairperson Sheryl Guy called the meeting to order at 5:18 PM. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance to the U.S. flag. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 

There was none. 
 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 Guy reported that Deana Jerdee, Paddle Antrim provided an update: Lynn Road sign moved by 
volunteers.  Trumble proposal for Gorham Beach draft phases offered by Corey Arsnoe.  Several 
members of the public have suggested that the kiosk be relocated at Cottage Drive Family Park, aka 
Miley’s as you are unable to see the lake view when entering the park. 
 
AGENDA: 
 Moved by Crandall, seconded by Trumble, to approve the agenda as written.  Motion carried - 
all present voting yes. 
 
MINUTES:  

Moved by Trumble, seconded by Rankin, to approve the meeting minutes of June 16, 2021 as 
written.  Motion carried – all present voting yes. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
Gorham Beach Park – Trumble/Rankin:   
 Discussion followed:  Proposal/draft provided by Corey Arsnoe to address shoreline concerns 
identified during the tour for both erosion and dead trees.  This will be a very large project and will be 
broken down into several phases.  Plans are very similar to FHT Cottage Drive Park and cost is a factor 
for the commission. 
Cost estimate for phases forthcoming. 
Crandall will address commissions concerns with the Board at their regular meeting and report on the 
Boards’ thoughts. 
 
Arrowhead Park – Guy: 
 In good shape. 
 
FHT Cottage Drive Family Park – Crandall/Trumble: 
 In great shape and very busy. 
 Crandall reported that public is commenting on how wonderful the park is with improvements. 
 
Loon Nursery Preserve – All: 
 In good shape and a great deal of foot traffic at all times of day. 
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Torch Lake Day Park – Crandall/Trumble: 
 In great shape and being used.   
  
30 + 38 = 68 Acre Parcel:  Trumble 
 Trumble provided a drawing sample/layout of site for future parking lot and small extension of 
driveway.  He reported that he has been trying to meet up with Tony Marshall for an estimate of costs.    
Discussion followed. Input on the driveway of the original 30 acres – commissions priority. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 There was none. 
 
OTHER: 

• Next Regular meeting August 18, 2021 at 5:15 p.m. 
• Other:  As needed. 

 
 
 The meeting adjourned at 5:52 p.m. 

 

 

__________________________________  ____________________________________ 
Chairperson, Sheryl Guy     Secretary 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


